
NOTICE OF ADOPTION 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that after a public hearing was held on December 20, 2024, the 
Board of Trustees of the Village of Quogue at their meeting of December 20, 2024 adopted 
“Local Law No. 8 of 2024 amending Article V (Fences, Walls and Bulkheads) of Chapter 196 
(Zoning) of the Village Code to authorize exceptions to the height limitations for non-residential 
districts, railroad screening, sports courts, septic systems, outdoor storage and utilities, temporary 
garden fences and deer fences.  Copies of the adopted law are on file in the Village Hall and may 
be reviewed during normal business hours. 

January 6, 2025   BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES  
    OF THE VILLAGE OF QUOGUE 
    AIMEE BUHL, VILLAGE CLERK 

 


